
 

  

14 September 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
National Schools Equestrian Association (NSEA) Competitions 
  
I am the team manager for the Weald of Kent Equestrian Team and responsible for registering students 
at competitions. Parents and carers are responsible for organising transport to competitions and paying 
entry fees.  
 
I would like to establish a parent and carer contact email group, so that transport can be shared 
wherever possible. Students can enter as many competitions as they wish, in whichever discipline, but 
I will select the teams to be entered for the championship competitions. There will be four members in 
each team and teams will be selected from students’ placings at the local competitions. Riders must 
ensure they have their horse’s passport with them for every competition and all vaccinations must be 
up to date.  Please could I ask you to complete and return the form below.   
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss V. Grady 
Equestrian Team Manager  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
PERMISSION SLIP – NSEA Competitions.  Please return the slip to Miss Grady by 17 September by 
email to VGrady@wealdgs.org  
 
Student’s Name ………………………………        Form Group ……………….................................... 
  
Student’s DOB…………………………………  Riding display and level …………………………… 
 
Horse’s Name …………………………………       Horse DOB………………………………………….. 
   
I give my permission for my child to compete in NSEA competitions 
 
I understand that it is my responsibility to take my child to competitions.   
I give/do not give permission for my email address to be shared with other parents.  
 
Parent/Carer’s email address................................................................................................................... 
 
Should the necessity arise, I agree to the person in charge of the party giving consent on my behalf for 
any urgent medical treatment to be given.  
 
In case of emergency I can be contacted on……………..………………………..………… 
  
 
Signed ……………………………………………             Date …………………….. 
(Parent/Carer)   
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